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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
[Filed July 16, 2021, 1:54 p.m.]

Notice of Interpretive or Policy Statement
This memo serves as notice that the department of health 

(department) is withdrawing the policy statement Simulation and Clini-
cal Training for Respiratory Care Practitioners and Medical Assis-
tants - Certified during the COVID-19 Declared Emergency. Policy Num-
ber: PS-050120, which was filed May 1, 2020, and published in WSR 
20-10-063.

The department is withdrawing this policy statement because it is 
being replaced by two new policy statements that separate the respira-
tory care practitioners from the medical assistants-certified.

Individuals seeking further information on this should contact 
James Chaney, executive director, respiratory therapists at 
360-236-2831 or Renee Fullerton, executive director, medical assis-
tants at 360-236-2850.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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